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Easter break 
All of us here hope that you and your family have a 
relaxing and enjoyable Easter break. Children will 
return to school on Tuesday the 18th of April with all 
the usual Tuesday lessons taking place as normal. 
Still time to book your parent’s evening slots. 

 
Dates for your diary 
Parent consultations-WB-27/03 
Enrichment day-30/03/23 
Easter break/ FGT- 31/03/23 
Return to school- Tues 18/04/23 
May Day BH-01/05/23 
Polling day-04/05/23 
Coronation celebration-5/5/23 
Coronation BH-08/05/23 
Friends disco-24/05/23 
 
 

 

 

 
Our teachers are always looking 
out for outstanding behaviour, 
work, effort, and kindness. 
Congratulations this week go to- 
 
Ronnie B-in Mrs Boyce’s 
Max T in Miss Village’s 
Pawel M  in Mrs Turner’s  
Ben W  in Mr Roberts 
Theo J in  Mrs W/H 
Elijah C in Mrs Maunand’s 
Marnie F  in Mrs Jones’ 
Nikolas G in Mrs Wooding’s/Wilkes  
Molly L in Mrs Dale/Stevens’ 
Luke C in Mr Hudson’s  
 
Your teachers or classmates have 
chosen you as Star of the week, 
you should be proud of yourself. 
            

Online safety 

 

Tables master 
Congratulations to Madilyn W 
in Y5 along with Daisy H and 
Emmi H-S in Y3 for achieving 
their certificate of complete 
mastery and Y3 mastery, last 
week. Tremendous example of 
determination and 
perseverance from the girls. 
 

   
 

Click on the image to find out more. 

Star learners 

 
Coronation day 
The school will be celebrating the King’s 
coronation of Friday the 5th  May. There 
will a range of activities, all centered 
around the Coronation; including dance 
from the decade’s workshops and a 
street party lunch. We will be 
encouraging the children to dress in red 
white and blue for the day. 

Keep those bottle tops coming in. 

Friends of Florendine 
What a great idea the chocolate family bingo night 
was and what a tremendous turn-out.   

 
 

 
This week’s advice 
sheet gives you some 
information about 
how you can 
strengthen your 
passwords and keep 
your accounts as 
secure as possible. 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

GT-Table-top 
Thanks again for all your donations 
and purchases on Friday. The Green 
Team raised £207 from the sale. 

 

 

https://www.florendine.staffs.sch.uk/information/online-safety
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.groupcall.emerge.parental&hl=en_GB
https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/groupcall-xpressions/id787308623

